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Catholic Academy

28 February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 8 Parents’ Evening — Tuesday 7 March 2023
| hope this find you well.

As you know our Year 8 Parents’ Evening is taking place on Tuesday 7 March from 4.00 —
6.30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to speak to your child’s subject teacher about
their progress.

In preparation for events such as these, we try to send parents and carers the latest
assessment reports. However, our Year 8 students have only just recently completed their
Spring assessments and with a data deadline set for Friday 3 March the latest reports will not
be generated until Monday. Therefore, you will receive your child’s Spring assessment
report on Tuesday 7 March when you attend the Parents’ Evening event.

Should you have any questions regarding this evening, please do not hesitate to contact
Miss Chambers, Pastoral Learning Manager for Year 8 or Mr Price, Assistant Pastoral
Learning Manager for Year 8.

Yours sincerely,

Clare Humble
Headteacher
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